Dear Members of the Penn State Law and SIA Community:

With many thanks to Dean Shoba Sivaprasad Wadhia for preparing this update and for her tireless work to assist our international students and immigrants more broadly, we wanted to provide you additional information on recent changes for international students as it relates to fall 2020.

- This new <u>chart</u>, developed through a partnership among Presidents' Alliance on Higher Education and Immigration, Global Penn State and the Center for Immigrants' Rights Clinic, maps out how international students are affected by the various proclamations and bans from the current administration.
- The Center for Immigrants' Rights Clinic also prepared updated <u>FAQ</u> (July 26 update) in response to several questions about international students and fall 2020 following the Harvard/MIT lawsuit and subsequent ICE guidance. While the court resolution in the lawsuit is a positive step forward, there are still limitations for international students and in particular new students seeking to study in the United States.
- You can find a link to other resources about international students here: https://pennstatelaw.psu.edu/immigration-time-of-trump#lran.

We are doing everything we can to make sure new and continuing international students have the most updated information based on our best reading of changing and often ambiguous language from the federal government. We value you and the incredible talent and contributions you bring to our community.

Best, Hari Osofsky

Hari M. Osofsky

Dean | Penn State Law and the School of International Affairs

Distinguished Professor of Law | Professor of International Affairs | Professor of Geography

The Pennsylvania State University | University Park

814-863-1521 | hmo8@psu.edu 252 Lewis Katz Building | University Park, PA 16802

Twitter: @hariosofsky

SSRN: http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/cf dev/AbsByAuth.cfm?per id=512185



